
From: Thomas Gihring
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 1530: STRONG CLIMATE ACTION TESTIMONY
Date: Thursday, January 30, 2020 10:46:48 AM

Dear Chair Michael Dembrow, Vice Chair Alan Olsen,

and Committee Members Lynn Findley, Floyd Prozanski, Arnie Roblan

As a concerned citizen of the state of Oregon, I encourage you to vote in favor of SB 1530, the latest version of the
Clean Energy Jobs Bill and send it on to the House.  This may be our only opportunity to join our neighbors in the
Cascadia region and take the step necessary to reduce pollution contributing to global warming. 

This session’s bill represents an earnest effort to phase-in emission reducing measures while reducing the financial
burden on Oregon residents.  The Climate Investment Fund in particular will provide useful benefits to rural
communities.  Improved energy efficiency will ultimately be more cost effective.

Climate change is an urgent nation-wide problem, and other states are looking to Oregon to lead the way for others
to join the venture into renewable energy and sustainable development. We in Oregon are in a position to make a
real difference.  Please take the step forward.

Yours sincerely,

Thomas Gihring

Portland, Oregon, 97212, United States

___________________________

This email was sent by Thomas Gihring via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues
they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our
generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however Thomas provided an email address (tagplan@gmail.com)
which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Thomas Gihring at tagplan@gmail.com.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co

To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html
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